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Oregon to receive sixth congressional district 
 

Emphasizes the need for a fair redistricting process that avoids political 
gerrymandering 

 
SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) today 
responded to confirmation that Oregon will have a sixth congressional district.  

The news highlights the importance of equal representation on the House Redistricting 
Committee which currently has three Republicans and three Democrats. 

“Now that we have equal representation on the redistricting committee, our legislative 
and congressional districts will be drawn in a way that avoids political gerrymandering,” 
said Leader Drazan. “Our current maps have favored one political party over another for 
the past 20 years, but Oregonians can be confident that this sixth congressional district 
will be drawn according to the rules to give people fair representation.” 
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